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ZYRIS (vers.2) 
Optimizing Dental Care: One Procedure at a Time 

 
 
FADE IN: 
 
Opening shot of a dental 
office with a bustling 
atmosphere. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cut To: 
 
Footage showcasing Zyris 
Isolite’s benefits in action.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
More video of the Zyris 
Isolite in action. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cut To: 
 

 
Narrator 

(bright and enthusiastic) 
 

In a busy dental practice, 

time is of the essence. 

Imagine this: It’s Monday 

morning, and your first 

patient is running late. The 

schedule is already pretty 

tight, and now you’re behind 

before the day has even 

begun.  

 

During unexpected challenges 

like a restorative prep 

turning into a more invasive 

procedure… 

  

-- or a routine hygiene 

appointment mutating into an 

emergency, every minute 

counts. This is where the 

Zyris Isolite steps in to 

help. 
 

With the Zyris Isolite – 

dental assistants are free 

to do more.  
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Taylor Testimonial 
highlighting 
The time-saving aspect of the 
Isolite 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cut To:  
 
Various Shots  
demonstrating 
the Isolite's versatility 
and ease of use 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GRAPHIC:  
Maximum Visibility 
Moisture Control 
Airway Protection 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cut To: 
 

 

TAYLOR 

(off-camera) 

The Isolite is great... 

(on-camera) 

It helps us move 

faster…keeping the area nice 

and clean, nice and dry, so 

we can work a little bit 

quicker. 

Narrator 

The Isolite is a game-

changer for dental 

practices, especially during 

unexpected challenges like 

when an EFDA is out sick or 

procedures take an 

unexpected turn.  

 

Engineered to streamline 

procedures and save time, 

the Isolite provides:  

• maximum visibility,  

• moisture control, and  

• airway protection  

 

Procedures are faster 

because this simple device 

is so effective at making 

everything run more 

smoothly. 
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Barbara Testimonial 
 
 
 
[Cut to testimonial 
footage of Barb discussing 
the benefits of using 
Isolite during procedures] 
 
 
Cut To: 
Vanessa Testimonial 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Cut To: 
CU on 
Isolite, showing its 
flexibility 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CU – Sealants being 
applied 
 

 
Cut To:  
 
WIDE - Dental assistant 
demonstrating the Isolite 
to new recruits 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Barbara 
(Testimonial #2) 

I've been assisting since 
the 80s, and I can't imagine 
working without it. It's 
just amazing. It helps me do 
a better job faster. The 
area is isolated, and it 
really helps you see what 
you're doing. 
 

Vanessa 
(Testimonial #3) 

The isolation that it gives 
is great. The doctors are 
able to prep the tooth 
without worrying about the 
tongue. I can just 
concentrate on patient care 
and making sure the patient 
is comfortable. 
 

Narrator 
With its soft, flexible, 

latex-free polymer 

construction, the Isolite 

mouthpiece provides dual-

channel suction and the 

benefits of a rubber dam 

without the hassle.  

 
Barbara 

Sealants are amazing with 
Isolite. Without it, you 
can't place the sealant and 
have it bond properly. It's 
just amazing. 
 

Narrator 
Whether it's composite 

restorations, sealants, or 

any more complex procedures 

like doing a crown or a 

bridge or even implants, the 
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Cut To: 
 
 
SEQ. Dental Procedures 
being performed smoothly 
with the help of Isolite 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
[Closing shot of the Zyris 
Isolite logo with contact 
information] 
 

 
 
 

Isolite makes it easier for 

new dental assistants to get 

comfortable and confident in 

their roles while enjoying 

work-life balance. 

 
 
 
 
 

Narrator 
(Continued) 

Don't let outdated methods 

slow you down. Join the 

ranks of satisfied 

professionals who have 

already embraced the Zyris 

Isolite and experience the 

difference for yourself. 

 
 
Zyris Isolite – optimizing 

dental care, one procedure 

at a time. 

 
 

 


